NATIONAL CATHOLIC SCOUT FELLOWSHIP CATHOLICS IN SCOUTING

Mass with Bishop Richard Moth

Saturday 22nd October 2016 4pm

Bishop Richard Moth will celebrate Mass to give thanks for 60 years of service of the Clifton Catholic Scout and Guide Guild, and Catholics in Scouting are invited to join them for this special event.

Mass will be preceded by a working meeting at 1.30pm, for those who are interested, to look at programme support materials and to plan for Flame 2017.

Clifton Catholic Scout and Guide Guild

St Augustine of Canterbury Church Downend Bristol, BS16 6QR

Call Fr Jonathan How, National Catholic Chaplain on 01932 862518 or email jonathan.how@dabnet.org

www.catholicsinscouting.org.uk

